Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Cducation

REGION Ilf - CENTRAL LUZON
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE - SCIENCE CITY OF MUNOZ

January 04, 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No._ 0F s. 2022

UPDATE ON THE STATUS OF SCHOOLS ON THE CONDUCT OF
MASS LIMITED FACE-TO-FACE CLASSES

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
CID and SGOD Chiefs
Education Program Supervisors
Public and Private Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Relative to Division Memorandum No. 004, s. 2022 entitled Selected Schools’
Simulation of Mass Limited Face-to-Face Classes dated January 03, 2022, this
Office announces that Mufioz National High School Main (JHS and SHS) will no
longer be conducting the Simulation Activity on January 06, 2022 because of the
COVID case in the community.

2. Likewise, the following schools will not yet open for the Mass Limited Face-to-Face
Classes on January 10, 2022 because of the same concern.

Bantug Elementary School
DepEd-CLSU Elementary (Lab.) School
Maligaya Elementary School

Murfioz National High School Main (JHS)
Mufioz National High School Main (SHS)

3. The mentioned schools will be implementing the Mass Limited Face-to-Face
Classes for further notice.

4. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is earnestly desired.

DANTE G. PARUNGAO, CESO VI

Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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